
5TH NOV 2020 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

TERM 4 

 

5TH NOV 

POP UP PLAYDAY 

HERE AT SCHOOL 

MORE DATES     

INSIDE  

NEWSLETTER 

 

LAUNCHING IN-

TO LEARNING 

EACH THURSDAY 

9.00  

 

WEDNESDAY 

LUNCHTIMES 

ICYPOLES $1.00. 

 

 

9TH NOV 

DISTRICT HIGH 

SCHOOL         

ATHLETICS 

 

11TH NOV 

REMEMBERANCE 

DAY 

 

 

Thank you 

Bothwell District School 

     Newsletter 

 

Janelle Reeves  

Acting Principal 



 

Clarification – District Athletics 9th November 

 

 

There has been some confusion around District Athletics.  District Athletics is for our students in 

years 7-10 who would like to trial for the Inter-high athletics team.  We are hoping to run a carnival 

to replace the athletics carnival in Week 10.     

Good luck to our year 7-10 students attending the District Athletics Carnival at the Domain        

Athletics Centre.   

Just a reminder to parents who have students attending, unfortunately due to COVID restrictions 

spectators aren’t allowed.  

 

Niki Griggs |  HPE Teacher 



Our little Pre Kinder students 

in class. 

 

They look like they are  

enjoying having fun with 

 lots of activities set up 

 for them to try. 

School is fun! 



Thank you to our Book Week Judge Mrs Anita Campbell, colouring in judge Mr Gracia, 

Jacob and Hannah for presenting the book week assembly and Isabella, Danielle, Stella, 

Tyler and Renee for helping.  





All the Book Week colouring in’s are on display in the foyer. 

Please call in to have a look. 
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Jumping Jacks school visit. 

Last Friday we had the pleasure of having a visit from the Jumping Jack's from Illawarra Primary School 

which is in Blackmans Bay.  Class 1, Class 2 and Class 3 enjoyed watching their skipping skills, asking 

questions and participating in jump rope activities. Our students were mesmerised by the performance 

and were also really brave in agreeing to get up and have a go at the end. The staff who accompanied 

the Jumping Jacks shared that none of the students had ever been to Bothwell. A wonderful experience 

for our children and theirs. 









 

 

Bothwell Library 

Opening Hours 

Tuesday         3.30 p.m.—6.00 p.m. 

Wednesday  10.00a.m.—3.00 p.m. 

Wi-Fi access 6.00 a.m. till 9.00 p.m. 





 

 











 





Our School and student’s would like to say thank you to Daniel and Amelia 

Pearce and family, Kimberly and Sheridan White for your kind donations of 

Books for our library. 







CONTACT DETAILS 

 

 2020  

 
Term four  

commences 

 12th Oct, 2020 

 

School concludes 

On 17th, Dec, 2020 

 
 

 

 

School Office Opening Times 

2020 

 

8.00 am — 4.00 p.m. 
Keep an eye on Facebook as any   

changes to the above will be    

posted on there. 
 

 

Chris & Tanya 
 

 


